
                                                STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                    SELECTMEN  

                 MEETING MINUTES MAY 20, 2019 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present  were Jay Croteau, Eric Eichner and Jamison Hines.  

Mike and Karen Edwards spoke with the selectmen about  the building lot requirements for a potential 

land lot they were considering purchasing. The nonconforming lot with a shared driveway and not road 

frontage did not meet the towns requirements for a building lot. 

Danielle Von Krebs Cinterino redeemed the taxes owed for the  land on the Farm Road taken by tax 

deed by the Town of Surry. The town received ck# 1120 in the amount of $247.00 from Danielle Von 

Krebs Cinterino. The redemption may need to be submitted to Gary Kinyon for review.  The selectmen 

will consult with Bruce Smith about the payment.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

Jamie Dow from the DRA requested a correction to the meeting minutes from the town meeting. Jay 

Croteau worked on the correction.  

The Town of Surry received an estimate of $10,908.00 from Wixon for the town garage.  

Durwin Clark will be invited in on June 10, 2019 for review.  

There is no news about the new highway truck.  

The Town of Surry received $35.00 cash from Bruce Smith for the town hall rental.  

The tax bill for Hurst was returned unclaimed and unable to forward.  

The catchup payment for the Surry School District will be due in June.  

The selectmen signed the tax warrant for Carolyn Berglund.  

The Town of Surry received an Intent  to Cut from Robbo Holleron for the Helen Smith property.  

The bill from Phil’s Tree Service for the work on Wright’s Grove  was given to John Davis for payment 

from the Conservation Fund.  

The selectmen signed the State of New Hampshire DMV deposits for 5/16/2019 and 5/20/2019. 

The selectmen received Intent to Cut from Stillwater. Bear Bee and Stewart Bevin had no activity.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Jamison Hines seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes as presented.  



Eric Eichner motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 


